
From: Matt Groth <mgroth@greatlakessolutions.com>  
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2025 4:58 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Virtual attendance at 2/17/2025 CPC meeting and a few requests 
 

Hello, 
 
Thank you for the notice regarding the upcoming meeting on the proposed 2560 N Stowell 
building.  Please email me a link to attend the meeting online. 
 
I would also like to have these provided / addressed by the commission at the meeting or 
beforehand via email. 

1. provision of a more detailed sun / shadow (of new building) impact report for my 
2nd level apartment located on Stowell immediately west of the proposed building, 
at what would be approximately 2567 N Stowell.  

2. precise locations of the outdoor signage of the building 
3. precise location of the parking garage entrances of the building. 

Thanks very much for your help. 
 
Matt Groth 
Great Lakes Solutions, LLC 
www.greatlakessolutions.com 
mgroth@greatlakessolutions.com 
Mobile:                   414.213.4458 
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